TOWN OF LEDYARD

Memorandum: o

To: Liz Burdick, Director of Land Use & Planning peT 01 2025
From: Steve Masalin, Public Works Director/Town Engineer g Land Use Department
Date: October 1, 2025

Re: Colby Drive Extension (Appl. PZ #25-4SITE)

The applicant has satisfactorily addressed the comments from my September 16, 2025 memo.



